It is with great sadness we announce the

passing of:

Edna Burrows

On Saturday 9th November 2024.

A service will be held on:

Tuesday 3rd December
12:00 noon at

Woking Crematorium

Refreshments will be served after

the service at

Hoebridge Golf Centre, Woking



Edna loved flowers. If you would like to send some,
flowers can be sent to Lodge Brothers in Addlestone.
Or, you can make a donation to the Alzheimers Society
via Lodge Brothers website.

We hope you can join us to celebrate Mum's life. If you
have any favourite memories or kind words you'd like to
share, we would love to hear them.

With love
Stephen, Jenny, Claire and lan xxxx

R.S.V.P to

Jenny Newby

Edna's daughter

07597 086 252
jennysph@hotmail.com
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